
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

26th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

COVID Amber Measures 

Thank you for your support this week. Our amber measures are working well and there have been no 

more positive test results since Monday. Our amber measures include Staff briefing and training sessions 

will be either virtual or in key stage bubbles 

• As far as possible staff will not move between key stage bubbles 

• Increased surface cleaning in all areas  

• Supporting pupils with social distancing if possible and increased hand washing 

• Rescheduling parent training sessions 

• Reducing visitors to the school. 

 

As always, we will notify you if any staff or pupils in your child’s class test positive.  Please help us keep 

the Spa Camberwell community safe by only sending your child to school when they are well and 

symptom-free.   

Amber measures will remain in place until at least Monday December 6th. Once we are back to green we 

will let you know the new dates for the  

• Autism and behaviour workshop for Brenchley and Rye classes 

• PECS stage 1 and 2 workshop with Priyanka for parents who have already received the letter.  

Bizzie Bodies Inclusive Multi Sports Sessions: parent consultation  

Bizzie Bodies and Active Sport will be delivering multi-sports sessions from January 2022. Join them for a 

consultation morning to share your views. More details are on the back of this letter.  

Children in Need Thanks again - we raised £50.  

Safety Online  

Many of our young people are exposed to misinformation online, which can be stressful and worrying. 

Parentzone are offering a FREE webinar next Thursday entitled ‘Responding to online risks, 

extremism and misinformation’– focused on supporting parents and carers with issues of 

misinformation and extremism online. This session is taking place on: Thursday 2nd December – 

5.00pm-5.30pm 

TO SIGN UP FOR THIS SESSION, PLEASE REGISTER TODAY AT: 

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events/event-two-mtlkg-76mxy-bjj2f-aesl3-mlgcs-pfmh2-ehb55 

To find out more about the Parentzone programme – and to access further free online-safety workshops 

and resources – please visit www.pzlocal.org.uk/  

 

With very best wishes,  

 
Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events/event-two-mtlkg-76mxy-bjj2f-aesl3-mlgcs-pfmh2-ehb55
http://www.pzlocal.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


